
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 8:20 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: I support the proposed Changes to APR 8

Forwarding.

Original Message

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 8:19 AM

To: 'Tom Steelo' <tomardelvalle@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: I support the proposed Changes to APR 8

Received 1/4/18.

Supreme Court Clerk's Office

Original Message

From: Tom Steelo [mailto:tomardelvalle@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 6:33 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: I support the proposed Changes to APR 8

I support the proposed changes to APRS which allows an exception to admission to practice rules for out of state tribal
attorneys appearing in ICWA cases in Washington state

Sent from my iPhone


